
 
 

 
TO:   National Director Nominees 
 
FROM:   Perry J. Miller, Ph.D., A.A.E., IAP, Nominating Committee Chair 
 
RE: Submitting your National Director Nomination Video 
 
In an effort for the AAAE Nominating Committee to get to know candidates better and personalize the 
nomination process, we are asking all National Director nominees to provide a video to the Nominating 
Committee, addressing the following: 
 

• Provide a brief background and highlights of your career in airport management. 
 

• Provide your understanding of the key principles of the AAAE business and membership 
model. 
 

• Explain how you will add overall value to AAAE as an elected leader of the Board of Directors. 
 
The Nominating Committee is interested in the video’s content, not the production quality. You are 
encouraged to ask a colleague or family member to simply film you using a mobile device, or you may 
submit a “velfie” – a video you film yourself, such as this example. 
 

• Videos may not be longer than five (5) minutes in length.  
 

• Videos must be submitted by Monday, April 21. 
 

• Please submit your video by uploading it here. 
 

• Your video must be in one of these final formats: 
 

.MOV 

.MPEG4 

.MP4 

.AVI 

.WMV 
 
Please contact erin.oconnor@aaae.org if you have any questions or issues making or uploading your 
video. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=56fdDobmTrQ
https://form.jotform.com/250584364332153
mailto:erin.oconnor@aaae.org

